

Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee September 27, 2011 7:30pm

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee (EAC) was held on September 27, 2011 in the Montgomery Township Municipal Building. The members of the EAC in attendance included: Beth Staab, Jeff Gibbons, John Griffies, Jeanine Hurry, and Supervisor Joe Walsh. Also in attendance were Bruce Shoupe, Director of Planning and Zoning. Absent was Terry Wilson.

I. Pledge of Allegiance and Call to Order

The Regular Meeting was called to order at 7:38pm.

II. Approval of Minutes – August 23, 2011

Beth Staab made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from August 23, 2011 and John Griffies seconded the motion. The motion passed 4-0.

III. Public Comment

There were no public comments.

IV. New Business

Welcome Barry Baker

The Board of Supervisors appointed Barry Baker to the Environmental Advisory Committee during their August 22, 2011 regularly scheduled meeting. Beth Staab, Chair provided an overview of Mr. Baker's qualification and work history. Supervisors, Joseph Walsh provided Mr. Baker with his swearing in oath as a Committee member.

V. Old Business

Autumn Festival

The EAC will have a table setup for the Township's Annual event to be held Saturday, October 1, 2011. The members discussed what times they will staff their table and the items that will be handed out to the public and the demonstrations to be conducted. The recycling bins ordered and the Kid's activity books will be available for this event.

VII. Adjournment

There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting adjourned at 8:43pm. The next meeting of the Environmental Advisory Committee will be October 25, 2011 at 7:30pm.